
 
 

 

"For he who serves his fellows, is of all his fellows, greatest" 

Dear Brother, 
 
We have recently been informed on your outstanding accomplishment of becoming a 
Brotherhood member of the Order of the Arrow. Throughout our Order's history, the 
circle has widened more and more with new brothers joining the Order of the Arrow 
each year. You have taken an important step by completing the induction process and 
receiving your bars. Congratulations! 

 
You have spent time in the Order and made a monument decision to take another pledge 
of service. This decision reflects your diligent cheerful service and dedication to your 
lodge. Your membership in the Brotherhood of Cheerful Service is now sealed in the 
blood you have symbolically mingled with your lodge brothers. You are to be 
commended for your commitment to the lodge and your willingness to expand your 
knowledge of the Order. 

 
As you progress in the Order, it is our hope that you will continue to reflect on the Order 
and remember the traditions of the Wimachtendienk. Always seek to serve and 
remember all of the values that have been instilled in you throughout your journey 
seeking the arrow. On behalf of the Arrowmen in Section E7, we would like to extend our 
sincerest congratulations to you on your conversion and we wish you continued success 
as you move forward living by the Admonition throughout your life. 
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2022-2023 Section Chief 

Jamie Martin 
Jamie Martin 
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